
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF THE 

PUBLIC FACILITIES COMMISSION MEETING 
 
 
 
The Regular meeting of the Public Facilities Commission scheduled on Wednesday, 
December 14, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. is cancelled.  
 
The next Regular meeting is scheduled on Wednesday, January 11, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. 
at Plummer Park Community Center, Rooms 5 and 6, 7377 Santa Monica Blvd., West 
Hollywood, CA 90046. 
 
 
 
 
 

Helen Collins  
 Helen Collins 
           Commission Liaison  
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